FROM: NKWINTI, GE (MP) MINISTER: MINISTRY: RURAL DEVELOPMENT AND LAND REFORM

TO: MR S P SIZANI, (MP) CHAIRPERSON: PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON RURAL DEVELOPMENT AND LAND REFORM

Dear Mr Sizani

PETITION ON COMPLAINTS ABOUT THE LAND CLAIMS PROCESS: QUESTIONS POSED BY THE PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE: 10TH NOVEMBER 2010

The above matter refers. On the 03rd of June 2010 a petition was lodged to the Portfolio Committee by members of the public. A meeting was held between the Portfolio Committee, the Regional Land Claims Commission: Western Cape and the members of public on the 01st September 2010. At this meeting the Department of Rural Development and Land Reform was requested to table a written response to the Committee on the allegations contained in the petition tabled by Ms A Steyn, (MP) about the land claims process in the Western Cape. The submission was forwarded to you on the 19th September 2010.

Again on the 26th October 2010, a request was made by the Portfolio Committee to the Commission to submit a report addressing all issues raised in the petition. The Commission presented this report to the Portfolio Committee on the 10th November 2010. The report was accepted by the Committee, however, the Committee requested certain matters to be clarified.

The attached Annexure A addresses questions raised by the Committee on the 10th November 2010.

Kind regards

NKWINTI, G E (MP) MINISTER
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